

STANFORD UNIVERSITY

OFFICE OF DEVELOPMENT
THE FRANCES C. ARRILLAGA ALUMNI CENTER
326 GALVEZ STREET, STANFORD, CA 94305-6105

February 5, 2010

Mr. Roy Yew-hung Chan 236 East 46th Street Long Beach, CA 90807

Dear Mr. Chan:

In advance of the April 15th tax-filing deadline, we write to confirm your gifts to Stanford University via recurring credit card payments during the prior calendar year. We acknowledge your calendar year 2009 gift for:

Cyrus Chung Ying Tang Foundation Fund for REAP in the amount of \$ 100.00

It is a pleasure to take this opportunity to thank you for helping Stanford through recurring credit card payments. In combination with gifts from other donors, your generous support helps make it possible for the university to admit the most qualified students without considering their ability to pay tuition; attract the finest faculty in an increasingly competitive marketplace; apply new technology to teaching and learning; and provide the tools of scholarship, from laboratories to library books, that distinguish Stanford's teaching and research enterprise.

We hope you have found giving through recurring credit card payments to be convenient and worthwhile. If you are not currently participating in the program, I hope you will consider rejoining. Now is also the perfect time to consider increasing your gifts for the year ahead, and Stanford will certainly benefit if you can do so. For your convenience, you may use the enclosed form to update your recurring credit card giving. If you have any questions, please call us at 650/725-4360 (in California) or 800/227-8977 ext. 54360 (outside California). Thank you again for all you do for Stanford.

Sincerely,

Martin W. Shell

Vice President for Development

Martin W. Skell

Enclosures

The university assesses a small charge on gifts that are restricted for certain purposes.

No goods or services were exchanged for this gift.

Please retain this receipt for income tax purposes. Stanford's tax id is #94-1156365.